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A Message From The President

At our last Association Board meeting, April
14, vour new Board took their offices. |
Thanks to all who voted 1in the slate. As your |
new President, and on your behalf and the
Board’s, | sincerely thank the seven Board
members who are leaving the Board at the
end of their term. Special thanks to Peggy
Whitehead, our last year’s President, Jim Whitehead,
supportive spouse and Ramp Chairman, Both served us
well, as did the other former Board members; Christine
shively, Publications; Adrienne Matros & Lisa Mathies,
Hospitality and Events; Virginia Herberts, City Council,
and Kay Mortensen, Parks and Recreation. Thanks, too,
to the newly elected members and to the seven board
members who return for another year’s service. QOur
Board i1s a very good composite of the make-up of the
BPPA membership. Our membership is at an all time
high. In that regard, if you've not renewed your mem-
bership, see Lorel’s note later in this issue.

Bruce Asper

The annual Easter Egg Hunt in our L Street Park was
another great success, thanks to the leadership of Adri-
enne, Lisa and all their volunteers. [I'm told it was one of
the biggest turnouts ever. Save the date, July 4th, for
our next major event, the annual parade and celebration

of the big holiday.

Continued...
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Presidents message continued... Note also that the popular
Tuesday evening barbeques on the beach resume in
early June. Come meet and relax with your BPPA
friends and neighbors.

A special thanks to Geoff Davis, our Association’s repre-
sentative to the city committee on the future use of Ma-
rina Park. Geoff is our spokesman at their regular
meetings. This site’s future usage 1s still unclear. If
you have concerns, ideas or questions, email Geoff at
cgsandcastle@sbcglobal.net

We are posed for another great year in our Association.
Help make that happen with your participation and
feedback to the Board. Our next board meeting is
Thursday, May 12th at 7:00 PM at the Peninsula Point

Racquet Club. -Bruce Asper

Membership
Membership fees are now due. Membership renewal
brochures were distributed to all residents five weeks
ago. If vou have not renewed, please use the enclosed
form and mail your renewal before May 1 so that your
information will be included in the new BPPA Roster.
The beach gate code will be changed June 1, so don’t
delay.

- Lorel Bonar

Tuesday Night Barbeque

Our first Tuesday Night Barbeque will be June 7, at
6:00 p.m. and continue every Tuesday throughout the
summer and fall. Bring a salad, appetizer or desert to
share and your own favorite beverage and entrée. The
BPPA will provide a hot BBQ, utensils, plates and plenty
of camaraderie. See yvou then.

® Easter Egg Hunt |
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BPPA 2005-2006 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Bruce Asper 673-8735
Vice President/Pres. Elect Richard Barker 673-7877
Secretary Cecelia Tobin 673-5666
Treasurer Steve Gainey 673-5382
Ramp Chairman John Bonar 566-9005
Membership Chair. Lorel Bonar 566-9005
Publications Chair. Bill Mais 675-1936
Hospitality & Events Ligsa Jabara 673-8673
Julee Johnson 673-4472

Community Liaison:
Airport Pete Pallette 673-2289
City Council Ken Drellishak 723-9095
Parks & Recreation Bob Yant 673-8474
Planning Jeannette Thomas 673-4871
Police & Traffic Larry Lerner 675-1389

Board meetings are held on the second Thursday of each month
at 7:00 pm at the Peninsula Point Racquet Club and are open to
all BPPA members.

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON
May 12, 2005

%ﬂw BPPA
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